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Dear Sirs,

| want to register my strong opposition to the proposed scheme to put a road tunnel under part
of the Stonehenge site.

| can not understand how anyone can even contemplate putting the needs of road traffic above
the importance of this ancient site. The plans would cause irrecoverable damage to an
internationally important archaeological site, and almost certainly result in it losing it’'s World

Heritage status.

With the ongoing climate emergency we should be doing all we can to reduce road traffic, not
building larger roads to encourage it.

Yours sincerely,

Susan Christian





